
Pennoweth News 
Friday 1st April 2022 

Dates for your diary 

Thursday 7th April 

Year 2 camp to Plymouth 

Aquarium 

Friday 8th April 

End of Spring 2 half term 

Monday 25th April 

Start of Summer 1 half 

term 

Tuesday 26th April 

Reports out to parents 

Tuesday 3rd and 

Wednesday 4th May 

Parent meetings             

(face to face—in school) 

 

 

Please note: all school term dates 

and inset days / closure days for 

the 2021/22 academic year are on 

the school website.  

 

This week in school 

It has been another busy week in school.  All children are now working on 
their scientific skills within their project work.  Ask your child what they 
are up to!  There are some interesting investigations coming up! 

You may have seen some different coloured jumpers being worn by some 
of our older children this week.  Tribal leaders and wellbeing champions 
have new different coloured jumpers so they are easily recognisable.  We 
are also launching our new tribal points system after Easter and Miss 
Crane has been busy sourcing giant tubes for the tribal counters to be 
collected in!  These will be displayed in the hall so children can see how all 
the tribes are doing. 

A big thank you for the start of the school day. We know how congested 
it is trying to get into the school drop off spaces and your patience 
around this is hugely appreciated.   

We have had a few comments from parents about language that is being 
used by some adults around the school grounds at drop off and pick up 
time.  Please could we remind everyone to not use inappropriate language 
in and around the school grounds.  Thank you. 

Finally, letters regarding our parent consultation appointments (on the 3rd 
and 4th May) came out (on paper) this week.  Please do return these so 
teachers can book you an appointment slot.  

School Lunches 

Week beginning 
4th April is 

WEEK 2 Menu 

To book Breakfast & After School Care, please Email:                                
wraparoundcare@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk 

Our phase email addresses are: 

eyfs@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (for Nursery and Reception) 

KS1@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (for Years 1 and 2) 

lowerKS2@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (for Years 3 and 4) 

upperKS2@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (for Years 5 and 6) 

Or contact: help@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

 

We are safe.  We feel loved.  We take responsibility.  We are always learning.  We are ready. 



Character Qualities 
We have 4 key characteristics that we are always on the lookout for!  Each of these is represented by a character. 

Considerate children are thoughtful, caring, sympathetic, helpful, polite, attentive, mindful and patient. 

Inquisitive children are curious, inquiring, questioning, intrigued and eager to know. 

Courageous children are bold, brave, valiant adventurous and determined. 

Children who are being fun will be enthusiastic, excited, energetic, cheerful, light-hearted and will laugh! 

We also have our Stars of the Week, who have been classroom superstars and DNA Champions for each phase. 

 

Quality Children Spotted in R, y1 and Y2 Children Spotted in Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 

  

 

Porthcurno: Lilly G 

Gwithian: Blake 

Marazion: Tommy 

Newlyn: Josh 

Mevagissey:Kiera 

Porthleven:Lily 

Pendeen: Ben 

Lizard: Eliza 

Godrevy: Cacee 

 Porthcurno: Oscar 

Gwithian: Nicola 

Marazion:Eleanor 

Newlyn:Noah G 

Mevagissey: Willow 

Porthleven: Brooke 

Pendeen: Carmen 

Lizard: Summer 

Godrevy: Livvy 

 

  

Porthcurno: Georgie 

Gwithian: Nylah 

Marazion: Aronas 

Newlyn: Tom 

Mevagissey: Reese 

Porthleven: Kaiden 

Pendeen: Fletcher 

Lizard: Molly 

Godrevy: Samuel 

 

  

Porthcurno: Arianna 

Gwithian: Kaydon 

Marazion: Joseph 

Newlyn: Aela 

Mevagissey: Elsie 

Porthleven: Jacob 

Pendeen: Sonny 

Lizard: Jenny 

Godrevy: Marisa 

  

 

  

Restormel: Rosen 

Tintagel: Maisie 

Porthcurno:Tabetha 

Gwithian: Ollie 

Marazion: Evie 

Newlyn: Poppy 

Mevagissey: Evie 

Porthleven: Annabella 

Pendeen: Brandon 

Lizard: Preston 

Godrevy: Leo 

We are safe champions: KS1: Archie, LKS2: Khian, UKS2: Rebecca 

We feel loved champions:  Restormel: Alexi, Tintagel: Isabelle, KS1: Jakob, LKS2: Lucas, UKS2: Jack  

We take responsibility champions:  KS1: Skyla, LKS2: Eva, UKS2: Henry 

We are always learning champions: KS1: Starla, LKS2: Tilly, UKS2: Emily F 

We are ready champions:   KS1: Lochlan, LKS2: Noah R, UKS2: Reade 



 

Wellbeing 
 

Thank you so much to the parents and children that came to share some special 
weekend moments with me this week; I especially enjoyed one lovely girl in my pastoral 
group who shared, ‘We went to the beach, all eleven of our close family, we ran in the 
sea and played rounders but Mrs Gaskin, we did eat fish and chips at the end!’  I ex-
plained that that was great and it’s all about moderation.  There is nothing better 

than fish and chips at the beach! 

So this week the word ‘kindnesss’ has come through—children are often so kind to 
each other but occasionally they forget they have said and done something that has 
upset others.  We need to ensure everyone is aware of this and, as adults, we also 

need to admit when we are wrong and apologise; we definitely don’t always get it right 
as parents but if we explain that to our children it can help them to understand the 

importance of kindness and forgiveness. 

It would be lovely if you could have some discussions with your children this weekend 
about ‘kindness and forgiveness’ and perhaps listen closely to each other and offer 
them some helpful tips.  Perhaps you could show kindness to a neighbour this week-

end, bake a cake and share it or offer some help to someone who needs it. 

Have a lovely weekend and remember we are here to help and listen. 

Mrs Gaskin 

Star Readers 
Congratulations to the following star readers who have met their 

Spring term 2 targets!  Keep up the great work! 

 

Godrevy: Missy, Emelija, Oliwia, Isabelle, Charlotte 

Mevagissey: Harry 

Pendeen: Fletcher 

Porthleven: Ruby, Maddie 






